
New real estate forms and agreements will go into
effect due to a recent settlement between REALTOR®
Associations and the Department of Justice. This isn't
just some minor updating - we're talking revised
Purchase Agreements, Listing Agreements, Buyer Rep
Agreements, and a whole new library of compliance
addendums. 

Using the old, non-compliant forms opens you up to
potential legal risks and penalties that could cost you
dearly. Included in the coverage are vital Leasing Form
changes, plus revisions to Purchase and Listing
Agreements.
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https://carorg.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJEsc-iuqjMuE9WY1km0T4gYkew7eG4EY4rb?__hstc=242639005.09769baa2db71803a2be4690fa746707.1714069972285.1714069972285.1714069972285.1&__hssc=242639005.1.1714069972285&__hsfp=877703578&hsCtaTracking=7657eccd-7ca8-43e8-97d5-7c53830279c5%7Cab888ebd-b590-4ec6-882f-a75709f3446d#/registration

